
 

 

 

 

 

7:00 P.M. 

Minutes 

April 14, 2014 

 

Present:  Jenifer Evans, Member 

                 Rena Swezey, Clerk 

Absent:   Garrett Boles, Chair 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 P.M. 

 

The board affixed signatures to the following items. 

Rescinded MVE abatement on a bill from 1998 in the amount of  $20.00. 

MVE Abatement  Logs for March in the amount of $13,218.63. 

One Clause 41C application for FY 2014                   $1000.00 

Two Clause 17D application for FY 2014                    $700.00 

Exemption from CPA Tax for FY 2014                     $1,368.53 

 

Real Estate Abatement Applications: 

 

Tavern Rd   124-25-3, 124-21-5, 124-21-6, and 124-25-3  Approved 

16 West Main St.                                                                   Approved 

2 Hazel Rd                    FY 2013 and FY 2014                     Approved 

63 Boathouse Rd                                                                    Approved 

Boathouse Rd 129-218                                                           Approved 

10 Longfellow Rd      for one year only                                Approved 

116 Schoolhouse Rd                                                               Approved 

Lakin St.                                                                                  Approved 

Lakin St.                                                                                  Approved 

39 Lakin St.                                                                             Approved 

51 Lakin St.                                                                             Approved 

County Rd                                                                               Approved 

416 Martins Pond Rd.                                                            Denied 

 

The date for the next meeting is April 30, 2014. 

Ms. Swezey made a motion to adjourn at 8:30 P.M. seconded by Ms. Evans, all in favor. 
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